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Dates 

 
Fri 28th June – Sports Day (morning races) 

Fri 28th June- Summer BBQ 

Thurs 11th July – Whole year transition to 

junior schools 

Tues 16th July – Leavers Assembly 1:30pm 

(all welcome) 

Weds 17th – Thurs 18th July – Hautbois trip 

Fri 19th July – Last day at Sparhawk 
 

 

Poems 
This week the children edited their own 

poems and wrote these up in neat and 

decorated them. We also practiced 

reading these to an audience to check 

they sounded amazing!  

Phonics 
This week we have been looking at some 

choose to use spellings.   

For example: ge (orange, sausage), a (talk, call), 

ar (award, warm), s making a zh sound (treasure, 

vision, casual).   

School BBQ 

 

FOSSA Summer BBQ Fundraising event 

Friday 28th June 2024 - 4.30pm to 7pm 

The Friends of Sparhawk School Association 

(FOSSA) will be holding their annual Summer 

BBQ. 

To help make the event run as smoothly and to 

raise as much money as possible, we will be 

asking for volunteers to help run the stalls during 

the event. A sign-up sheet will be going up 

outside classrooms soon, we would really 

appreciate any help offered. 

 

History 

This week in our History we learnt  

about Rosa Parks and the  

civil rights movement. We discussed  

how Rosa refused to give up her  

seat on a bus to a white person.  

We created our own bus within  

the classroom to demonstrate this. We 

discussed how this changed the history forever 

and how significant Rosa is for standing up for 

what she believed.  

Transition 

Over this half term there will be lots of 

discussions both in and outside of our 

learning around transitioning and 

preparing ourselves for the next school. 

Although this can be a difficult time for 

some children, we also want to make it a 

positive experience and make the children 

aware that it is good to talk about these 

things and to talk about our worries (if 

any).  

The children will also have transition dates 

to go and see their new school and 

teacher. If you have any questions 

regarding transition, please feel free to 

speak to the class teacher.  

All Year 2 children will be visiting their new 

schools on Thursday 11th July. You will drop 

them off in the mornings at their new 

schools. Some children will be coming 

back to Sparhawk in the afternoon. 


